
Patricia Williams
Patricia was employed with the Grossmont Union High
School District in San Diego County for 27 years. After 7
years in progressively responsibile positions, she was
promoted to Principals’ Secretary at the district’s newest
high school; and, after 2 years promoted to Confidential
Executive Secretary for the remaining 19 years of her
service in the departments of Information & Technology
Services, Educational Services, and ultimately, Human
Resources. 
Patricia enjoyed her volunteer work with CETPA for 9-plus
years taking actual vacation time from work to be able to
participate with the many members of the Board, general
members and vendors over those years. The comradery,
educational mission and progression of technology, not
only in education but in the CETPA organization, was
rewarding and very enjoyable for her. 

Editor's Note: Patricia was for many years,
CEDPA/CETPA's photographer. She took most of
the pictures being displayed in other's profiles.
She, along with Sherilyn Sexsmith, were also
instrumental in helping Jane and Judy behind
the registration desk to make sure all attendees
had a positive experience. We thank her for her
service to us!


